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[bookmark: _GoBack]What:                Fifth-grade students at Longfellow Elementary School will host a press conference to release the top toys for children this holiday season based on the results of their surveys.

This marks the seventh consecutive year that the students have conducted a top toy survey. In addition to presenting their findings, the students also will showcase samples of the top 10 toys for boys and girls provided by Target.  

Students have worked in teams for more than a month to survey classmates on the school playground as well as in the hallways and the cafeteria. They then tallied the results to determine the toys that are the most popular for young boys and girls and also the most cost-effective for parents. 
                      
                           Reporters are invited to attend and interview students, parents and school staff. 
 
Who:                 Longfellow Elementary School fifth-grade students
 
When:               Tuesday, Nov. 22, 2016, at 10 a.m.
 
Where:              Longfellow Elementary School Library, 3617 Norris Dr., 77025
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